
VISION AND HEARING 

 
Students are routinely screened for vision in the Early Childhood Program, grades 2 and 

8, and for hearing in Early Childhood, K, 1, 2, 3.  Students in special education are 

screened for vision and hearing annually.  Students can also be screened by teacher or 

parent request if a child exhibits symptoms. This is only a screening and does not take the 

place of an examination by a doctor. A more comprehensive vision exam can be 

obtained through an optometrist or ophthalmologist. 
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